Mailing Address Only: 5-18 Ringwood Drive, Suite 129, Stouffville, Ontario, L4A 0N2 Telephone: (416) 426-7167 Fax: (416) 426-7167 E-Mail: o5pba@o5pba.ca Website: www.o5pba.ca

October 26, 2023

To: All Zone / DC Association Presidents

Subject: Extra Teams Advancing to Provincial Championships

Enclosed is a chart showing the maximum number of teams your Association is eligible to send to the Provincial Championships for the 2023/24 season.

Based on a motion approved at Annual General Meeting 2012 and amended at AGM 2017 to increase the amount, the cost of sending an extra team now includes a fee for travel equalization. The pricing for each tournament is shown below, based on 4 games at the Provincial Championships.

High-Low Doubles - \$79.00 per team plus 13% HST (\$10.27) = \$83.62 Holiday Classic - \$210.00 per team plus 13% HST (\$29.30) = \$220.35 Provincial Triples - \$131.00 per team plus 13% HST (\$17.03) = \$136.73

Please use the above numbers to budget for the additional teams if your Association plans on sending any extra team(s) to the Provincial Championships for the 2023/24 season.

New for the 2023-24 season, a random lottery will be used to allocate any remaining spaces not used by any association. See the Tournament Winner's Report form.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Provincial Office or myself.

Yours truly,

John Cresswell

John Cresswell President

Enclosure: